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(Translation)
January 30, 2012

Dr. Gerhard Feltl
President
Wiener Stadthalle

Dear Mr. Feltl,
Thank you for your letter dated January of 2012.

I paid a visit to your beautiful country with the State Council Information Office delegation
from September 12 to 16, and attended the “Experience China” activity in Austria. Thank
you for leading us to visit the Wiener Stadthalle and having a pleasant conversation with us,
and your hospitality has left me with good memories.

During your 13 years of serving in the Wiener Stadthalle, it has gradually become a
world-famous music temple, and people all take it as a great honor to be able to perform here.
Thank you for your efforts in this regard, and also for your contribution to the promotion of
mutual understanding and communication between our two governments and peoples.

I’m looking forward to meeting you again and to continuing our exchanges of views on topics

of common interest.
Best wishes,

Ding Xiaoming

Vice Director General

State Council Information Office
People’s Republic of China



